
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Dallas Parks and Recreation Department will be hosting 
a celebration of Arbor Day on Saturday, April 23.  
Girl Scouts will start the event with a tree planting at 
Sgt. Ian Tawney Park, at 10 a.m., followed by a 
community ivy pull along the trail until noon. 
Tools  and light snacks will be available, but please bring 
water and  gloves.  There will also be a tree-themed 
scavenger hunt for kids with prizes.  
 

If questions, please call Jennifer Ward, Dallas Parks and 
Recreation Manager – 503 831-2830 
 

 

We've been working on our website 
 

Please check out our cool photos and website 

http://www.delberthunterarboretum.org/ 
 

Save a stamp and a trip to the post office! 
Viewers can now donate online 

 

http://www.delberthunterarboretum.org/?wrd=0010 

 
 

Of course, if you prefer, you can still mail us a check with a donation form. 
 

You can print forms, brochures, and newsletters by visiting our webpages. 
 

Please Tell Us! 

We mail a free newsletter twice per year. Please let us know if you would like to 

subscribe or unsubscribe, by sending us an email with your name and address. 
 

We have a new email  address  

hunterarboretum@outlook.com 

 

Come and Visit Us At Our Booth This Summer!   
Delbert Hunter Arboretum will be renting booth space again this year at the Art in 
the Park Festival, on July 31, 2022. This annual event is a favorite in Dallas. Be sure 
to look for it in the local media in July.  We had a big turnout last year, and gave 
away many native seed packets and brochures. This is one of the few times we get 
to 'meet 'n greet' community members who have questions or just wish to stop by 
and share their experiences at the arboretum. We hope to see you in July!   
 

http://www.delberthunterarboretum.org/
http://www.delberthunterarboretum.org/?wrd=0010
mailto:hunterarboretum@outlook.com


Delbert Hunter Arboretum 
PO Box 604 
Dallas, OR 97338-0604 

Friends of the Delbert Hunter Arboretum and Botanic Garden – Donation Form 
Non-Profit Organization 501(c)3 Taxpayer ID # 93-0843369 

 

Although we are located next to the city park, we are not part of it. We're a separate non-profit 
organization. All labor is done by volunteers and all of our funding comes from donations.    
 

DHA is home to Oregon native plants for the education and enrichment of our community.  Our trails 
are loved by joggers, dog walkers, and visitors young and old alike. Please come visit us! 
 

Your tax deductible donation sustains the Delbert Hunter Arboretum ~ We Thank You!  

 

  Please accept my donation of $ ______________ for daily expenses of running the arboretum 

  Please accept my donation of $ ______________to the Trust Fund – our nest egg for the future 

  Please accept my donation of  $ ______________as a memorial.  Please contact us for special  
arrangements.  We check phone messages weekly:  503 623-7359. Or if you prefer email, contact us 
at hunterarboretum@outlook.com 

 

NAME: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

ADDRESS: ______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

CITY:  _______________________________________________STATE___________ZIP____________________ 
 

Checks Payable to:  Delbert Hunter Arboretum           Mail to:    
          

Donations can also be done online:    

http://www.delberthunterarboretum.org 

  

-------------------------------------------------------------  Revised: 04/20/2022 
 

 

Volunteer Form for The Delbert Hunter Arboretum 
 

The Delbert Hunter Arboretum is a non-profit organization dependent on the work of volunteers. Seven acres 
of native plants featuring a woodland area with understory of shrubs and low growing native species, 
wetland, open prairie, butterfly garden, and more. The arboretum is habitat to native insects and other 
wildlife endemic to our area which helps conserve threatened and endangered species.  
 

Please consider volunteering, a little bit or a lot, to help the Friends of Delbert Hunter Arboretum maintain 
the gardens.  We typically meet on Tuesday mornings starting at 9:00 a.m.  –  from March to November.  
You do not need prior experience. We do the training and have supplies on hand. We need help with 
watering, weeding, pruning, maintaining the trails, and many odd jobs. Many hands make light work. 
 

NAME: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

ADDRESS: ______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

CITY:  _______________________________________________STATE___________ZIP____________________ 
 

Phone: _____________________________Email: ______________________________________________________ 
 

Mail completed form to:    Delbert Hunter Arboretum  -  PO Box 604   -   Dallas, OR  -  97338-0604 
 

Revised: 03/16/2022 

http://www.delberthunterarboretum.org/

